
What’s On 

Nursery/Reception



Nursery/Reception 

R Elephants 
Mrs Hassan

R Cats
Miss Seek 

R Ducklings 
Miss Speak

Mrs Hanif 
EYFS Lead

Mrs Druce
Nursery



Medium Term Plan Nursery– Autumn 2



Medium Term Plan Reception– Autumn 2

PE Days
RC- Monday
RD- Tuesday
RE- Thursday
NB/NA Wednesday



Timetable example

PE Days
RC- Monday    RD- Tuesday    RE- Thursday   Nursery - Wednesday



Come on in!

We would like to invite parents to 
another open session so you can do 
activities alongside your child and 
staff. 

Monday 18th December – Nursery
Tuesday 19th December - Reception



Polite Reminders
Uniform/PE

(Named)

No prams 
please- 

Reception 

Punctuality
Weather

Daily Readers

Birthday 
Treats

Potty Training- 
3YODummies – 

3YO



Key Dates

Parents Evening (book online)
15th November     3.30-5.30pm
22nd November    3.30-5.30pm

Reception Nativity Performance
Thursday 14th December at 2.00pm (Main Hall) 

Stay and Play sessions
Monday 18th December – Nursery (10:30 and 2:15)
Tuesday 19th December – Reception (8:50 – 9:15)
 



Key Dates

Arbor Parent Portal



Meet the Trust

You are invited into school on Wednesday 1st November at 2:30pm to meet some key 
members of staff from the Central Trust Team. They will be able to share with you the 
structure of the Trusts central services and how the work of the central team supports 
Crossley Hall.
They will also explain how you can raise issues about your child/ren’s welfare and 
education, and then work with the Central Team to address any concerns. 

Further to this, we would like to offer our support to any parents or carers that may be 
struggling to access the Arbor App or ParentPay. We are a paperless and cashless school 
so it is essential that you have access to both of these services. Mrs Holroyd (our Family 
Liaison Officer) will be on hand from 2pm if you require any assistance.



Reception Open Day

Wednesday 6th 
December 2023 
3:30 – 4:30pm



Attendance Newsletter



Parent/School Communication
● We would just like to thank parents and carers for their understanding with all the changes across 

school. We endeavour to make transitions as smooth as possible for children and your support in 
this is invaluable

● We appreciate that you are trusting us with your child, we want parents and carers to feel welcome 
and know who they can speak to if they have any questions or concerns.

Parent Information- who to go to if you need help
Class Teacher

Mrs Hanif, EYFS Assistant Head

Mrs Canning, Deputy Headteacher 

Mrs Monnery, Headteacher 

 



   Any questions?


